Mission Moment - March 22, 2020
Coronavirus Update

We are continually monitoring all state department statements and warnings to determine upcoming mission trips as well as
communicating with our partners on the ground.

We have currently canceled all of our Spring Break mission trips, including... South Asia, Kansas City, Columbus.
We have also canceled our April trip to Central Asia.

Our next trip that we will be making a decision on is Vietnam. We are supposed to go there the middle of May. As of March
15, Vietnam has closed their borders and have not given an end date. We will continue to look at this and try to make a deci-
sion on this trip by the first of April.

We have other trips coming up in June and July. We will be able to wait a while longer to make a decision on these... Tanza-

nia, South Asia, Brazil, Wyoming

Secret Church 2020: This event is still on! Since it is an online simulcast, we will be able to give everyone who purchases a
ticket access to this event online. Secret Church 2020 will be April 24th 5:30pm-12:00am in the Refuge. Tickets are only $15
and include the simulcast, workbook, food, and coffee. Get your tickets now at www. GABCMissions.com.

Mission Trips & the Coronavirus: We have set up a special website to keep you up to date on our 2020 mission trips as it
pertains to the health crisis we are facing. You can check it out here: https://gabcmissions.com/coronavirus/
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